
   

 

 

 

Monday 16th June 

Class photographs today 

Judo after school club 3:30-4:15pm 

PFC after school club 3:30—4:30pm 

Tuesday 17th June 

Jam Coding after school club  

3:30-4:30pm 

Wednesday 18th June 

Y6 WHS Transition day 

Gymnastics  after school club  

3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 19th June 

No events today 

Friday 20th June 

Y6 WHS Transition day 
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13th June 2025  

School Dinners — Week  1 

01625 917280  head@styal.cheshire.sch.uk 

Forest School fun this week 

 

 



   

 

 

 

      

Attendance 

Aiming for Above 95% 

Winners on Friday of the 

attendance award were: 

Y1/2 well done! 

Whole School  95.2% 

 Rec/1 95.3%                                            

Y1/2  98.4% 

Y3/4 94.7% 

Y5/6 92.9% 

      Styal Star of The 

Week 

The Styal Value of 

the Week from  

Monday 9th June 

Unique 

Reception–  Finley 

 Year 1 – Esme 

 Year 2 – Bobby 

Year 3 –  James 

Year 4 – Max 

Year 5 –  Laina 

Year 6 – Autumn 

Well done  

everyone! 

Mr Smith’s PE Awards 

Mr Smith has chosen Bonnie from 

Rec for great technique in cricket, 

and Seb from KS2 for superb 

batting techniques this week. 

Well done to you both! 

 

 

 

 

 

.                                   

 



   

 

 

 

      

Information and upcoming events from Parents of Styal       

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

      

Information and upcoming events from Parents of Styal       

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

      

Message from Mrs Gaulton 

This week we have celebrated our school valuer of being Unique thinking about 

the many different things that make each and every one of us so special. We 

have also worked on understanding and thinking carefully about what our       

behaviour expectations are; not just in terms of the expectations we as a team 

expect from the children but also the behaviour and attitudes the children expect from each 

other. The children have made some thoughtful and sensible contributions to discussion this 

week. Well done. 

We have been fortunate enough to have great fun in Forest School this week and some of our 

children tried their hand at golf at a Tri-golf tournament. A huge well done to our netball players 

too who did Styal Primary School proud at WHS on Tuesday night. Thank you to all our staff 

team who have supported the children in these events. 

We also welcomed our new families into school on Thursday evening as we prepare for our new 

Reception children starting with us in September. It was lovely to see some new and familiar 

faces! 

Another busy week for us.  Enjoy the weekend everyone! 

Headteacher’s Award 

A huge congratulations to Cole this week 

for achieving the Headteacher’s Award.  

Throughout the week, each time I have 

observed Cole in the school grounds or as 

we have passed in the corridor he has   

consistently shown how polite, kind and 

thoughtful he is and he ALWAYS greets 

people with a lovely smile. 

Well deserved.  

 

 



   

 

 

 

      

Celebrating our children’s achievements this week at Styal  


